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 February 3, 2010 

 
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE REGARDING YOUR TELECOMMUNICATIONS SERVICES 
 
Dear SNiP Customer, 
 
I am pleased to share with you some exciting news about your telecommunications services.  As a result of an 
agreement on February 1, 2010 between SNiP LiNK, LLC (“SNiP”) and NetCarrier Telecom, Inc. (“NetCarrier”), 
beginning on or about March 5, 2010 your local, long distance and data communication services formerly provided by 
SNiP will be provided by NetCarrier, subject to certain regulatory approvals.  
 
NetCarrier, like SNIP, has been a leading regional provider of cutting edge telecommunications and data solutions 
since 1996. Like SNiP, they also have been committed to consistently exceeding the expectations of the most 
demanding telecommunications consumers.  Because of the great similarities between our companies, I believe that 
this transition meets the goals and values that we at SNiP have always strived toward in our relationships with our 
valued customers and partners. As a result of this agreement, NetCarrier will become one of the largest independent 
telecommunications companies servicing New Jersey, Delaware and the Philadelphia Metropolitan area. 
 
No action on your part is required. 
The transfer of your services from SNiP to NetCarrier will require no action on your part.  As a NetCarrier customer, 
your telephone numbers will remain unchanged and you will continue to receive your same services at the same rates, 
terms and conditions of your existing contract with SNIP or effective tariffs on file with the Federal Communications 
Commission or your state’s public utility commission. It is not anticipated that the transfer of your services to NetCarrier 
will cause you to incur any carrier change charges, but if it does, NetCarrier will pay them.  Notice of any future 
changes in rates, terms and conditions of service will be provided to you as required by the terms of your existing 
contract, laws and regulations, including an adherence to any advance notice requirements.  
 
You have the right to select another carrier, subject to any termination charges agreed to in your current SNiP contract.  
If you do want to select another service provider, you should contact that provider directly.  Assuming you do not 
transfer your service to another provider by March 5, 2010 NetCarrier will become your new telecommunications 
provider.  If you have placed a “freeze” on your SNiP services to prevent their unauthorized transfer to another carrier, 
it will be automatically lifted to implement the seamless transfer to NetCarrier.  If this is the case you will need to 
contact your local service provider to arrange a new freeze after the transfer.   
 
We have established a special toll free number to call with any questions you may have regarding the transfer, (1-888-
878-5111).  Please continue to use your current customer service contact information with SNiP until further notice.  
 
Thank you for being a loyal SNiP customer and we look forward to working together with NetCarrier to insure that we 
continue to meet your communications needs. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Pete Cava 
President and Founder, SNiP 


